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Washington DC 20433, USA
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20 April 2022

Dear Mr Ollikainen,

On behalf of UNESCO, l write to confirm our interest in achieving re-accreditation with
thé Adaptation Fund.

We hâve carefully reviewed thé Environmental and Social Policy (ESP) and thé Gender
Policy (GP) of thé Fund and hâve concluded that both thé ESP and GP are aligned
with thé relevant/comparable environmental and social and gender policies of
UNESCO.

In this regard, UNESCO reaffirms its commitment to abide by thé Adaptation Fund ESP
and GP in thé implementation of ail projects and programaq

to completely align them with latest UN standards and
requirements on thèse matters. UNESCO's environmental and social and gender
equality policies are aligned with UN guiding principles and standards and are duly
mainstreamed throughout ail UNESCO's programmes and projects planning,
monitoring, reporting and évaluation cycles, as demonstrated by thé internai
UNESCO's key documents and guidelines for 




